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Subject: Bradenstoke Village Fair on Saturday 26 August 2023

Date: Wednesday, 31 May 2023 at 12:01:36 Bri>sh Summer Time

From:
To: Elizabeth Mar>n, Stuart Bernard

Dear Parish Council

I am the Chair of the Bradenstoke Village Fair (BVF)  committee and I am writing to
request if we can use the Playing Field in Bradenstoke for parking for our event on
Saturday 26 August.

On a previous occassion, we used the playing field. 
The main gate was opened, and manned.
People parked at the far end of the field (adjacent to the Dog Field)
Pedestrians walked through the Dog field across the little walkway, across the road,
through the gate into the Abbey Farm field opposite.

This turned out to a relatively safe approach as it massively reduces the amount of two
way traffic on the narrow lane up to the Show Field.
Traffic which will still be using the narrow lane will be Disabled Drivers, The Train,
Cherished Vehicles taking part in the Pleasure Drive and then on display.

Please can this request be discussed, and let me know the outcome?
Many Thanks
Vicki 


